
22/05/2020 

MR Harry Minassian 
24 Altona AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
baron_minassian@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I am fully in support of this development as the development will be great for the local area with 
new amenities and choice of accommodation. Council should approve this development as this 
will be a great source of building/construction jobs for the whole community. The area needs 
more retail and commercial services and the green parks planned will be great for the 
community. 

Sent: 22/05/2020 10:49:12 AM
Subject: Online Submission


